
News from the Corps 
 
Sent:  Wed 6/17/09 at 11:47 AM 
 
Hello from the Buffalo District of the US Army Corps of Engineers: 
 
A workshop regarding the scope of the Corps’ Remedial Investigation (RI) 
Addendum and introduction to the Feasibility Study (FS) Work Plan for the 
Niagara Falls Storage Site (NFSS) will be held next week. This workshop will 
enable you to provide us with your input and talk with the technical team in a 
round table fashion about the proposed RI Addendum work and approach to the 
FS.  
 
The "NFSS Remedial Investigation Report Addendum Fact Sheet" and 
"Feasibility Study Approach Fact Sheet" are available on our website at:  
http://www.lrb.usace.army.mil/fusrap/nfss/index.htm#Documents. 
  
The meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 24, 2009, beginning at 6:00 p.m. 
at the Lewiston Senior Center, 4361 Lower River Road, Youngstown, NY 14174.   
 
The agenda is as follows: 
6:00 - 6:45 p.m. - Presentation regarding the status of the NFSS RI and FS 
6:45 - 7:15 p.m. - Poster session with Corps’ technical team availability (including 
the lead investigator for the former Lake Ontario Ordnance Works Site's 
Historical Records Search) 
7:15 - 8:45 p.m. - Round table discussion with Corps’ technical team 
8:45 - 9:00 p.m. - Corps’ technical team available to address questions one on 
one 
 
You can reach us by email at:  fusrap@usace.army.mil.  We look forward to 
talking with you on June 24! 
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